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Agency for International Development

United States Operations Mission to Thailand

American Embassy. Bangkok, Thailand.

APR1 4 1@
Mre. Chamnien Saranaga
Department of Credit and Marketing
Cooperatives
J Ministry of National Development

Bangkok
Dear Mr. Chemnien:

Thank you for your letter of April 9th concerning the
Credit and Cooperative Workshop in Korea. We are processing
all of the necessary documents for the three Thai Officers
being sponsored by USOM,

I would like to call a meeting on Friday, April 16th,
to discuss details of our forthcoming trips Would you please
contact all members of the delegation in this regard?

Sincere.'gy yours,

il

Geylord L. Walker
Agriculture Economics Advisor
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